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MTSS Progress:  The winter screening window was December 2-16,020.  Reading and math results were 

reviewed during the PLC meeting the afternoon of December 18. Grouping and intervention adjustments 

were made with changes implemented at the start of second semester.  Due to some COVID-related 

absences, a few students will complete screening at the start of second semester.  Analysis of our behavior 

and social-emotional data from second quarter will be the primary focus of our January 11, 2021 PLC.  Also 

during the month of January, grade-level teams will be meeting individually with district staff to review 

student and MTSS program data. 

 

PTO Spelling Bee: The Sabetha PTO is sponsoring a Spelling Bee competition on Friday, January 8, 2021, at 1:45 
pm in the SMS auditorium. 5th grade winners will complete along with SMS winners on January 8th.  
Congratulations to all of our individual homeroom winners! 
 

Kindergarten: Lily Mann (Hann), Max Wedel (Schuette), Alton Hartter (Tyler) and Gibson Yoder 

(Stallbaumer) 

1st Grade: Elizabeth Edwards (Keim), Landry Smith (Mann), and Colby Renyer (Wiltz) 

2nd Grade: Hadden Strahm (Edelman), Camryn Gudenkauf (Renyer), Lydia Hartter (Streett), and Emma 

Wikle (Werner) 

3rd Grade: Jake Menold (Drew), Eli Rebant (Herrmann), and Olivia Sharrai (Ploeger) 

4th Grade: Easton Renyer (Richardson), Hadlee Schuette (Stover), and Sutton Davis (Wertenberger) 

5th Grade: Reed Toedman & Hadden Bachelor (Hughes), Taylor Wiltz & Constance Shasteen (Oehm), 

Addyson Farwell & Christian Scott (Plattner) 

  
Great Kindness Challenge: SES students and staff will be participating in the Great Kindness Challenge during 
the week of February 8-12. The Great Kindness Challenge is a proactive and positive bullying prevention 
initiative that improves school climate and increases student engagement. It is one week that is devoted to 
performing as many acts of kindness as possible. The message we want to promote to students is that 
KINDNESS MATTERS. Our entire student body (preK-5) is encouraged to participate in creating a school 
culture of acceptance, tolerance, unity and respect.  Specific activities are currently being finalized. 
 

Upcoming Events: 

January 8:  Sabetha PTO Spelling Bee 

January 26:  SES Site Council 
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